
San 
Antonio 
Water 
System 

January 30, 2019 

Mr. Grant Ellis 
Natural Resources Manager 
Parks and Recreation Department 
City of San Antonio 
5800 Enrique Barrera Pkwy. 
San Antonio, TX 78227 

Dear Mr. Ellis: 

RE: Designee for the Conservation Advisory Board 

The protection of the Edwards Aquifer is important, as it is one of our most vital natural resources. 
The San Antonio Water System (SAWS) recognizes the efforts of the Conservation Advisory 
Board (CAB), which is tasked with making recommendations to the San Antonio City Council on 
the Proposition One Land Acquisition Program. 

This letter serves to designate Scott R. Halty, Director, Resource Protection and Compliance, as 
SAWS' representative to serve on CAB. I believe Scott has demonstrated his dedication to the 
land stewardship and that his knowledge of the geology of the Edwards Aquifer System will prove 
to be beneficial in your review and evaluation activities. 

Sincerely, 

//f//1 J-
Robert R. Puente 
President/Chief Executive Officer 

Cc: Donovan Burton, Vice President, Water Resources and Governmental Relations 
Scott R. Halty, Director, Resource Protection and Compliance 
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